Appendix B4

From S

Sent: 08 July 2022 14:21
To: Licensing <Licensing@|eicester.gov.uk>
Subject: Vicky chippy queens road

| really don't like to moan but queens road has more than its fare share of drinking establishments these hours are
also not needed in this residential area, its not a night club its a chip shop ,are they going to be responsible for
trouble late at night its bad enough all ready . This is a corner shop chip shop there is a shop on the opposite side of
road sell beer wines and spirts. PEOPLE of mixed ages live along this part of the road, some have families of school
age who need there sleep, | on the other hand am a pensioner who also need sleep the noise in this area from
parties in rented properties is terrible in the summer months especially. Why would we need them to buy extra
booze at all hours of early morning please stop this nonsense my life is beginning to be so upsetting bars
reastraunts lived in Clarendon Park since 1972 these changes have spoilt a lovely homely area ,into a giant eating
and drinking culture .
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